MARSH HILL NURSERY SCHOOL

PARENTS NEWSLETTER – JULY 2022

14th July 2022

Dear Parents,

As the school year is drawing to an end, this will be the final newsletter for this academic year.

Commonwealth Fun Day

We will be having a Commonwealth Fun Day on **Monday 18th July** with games and sports events. Children can wear casual sports clothes. All the children will receive a Commonwealth medal to commemorate the games coming to Birmingham!

Crackers the Clown and Teddy Bears Picnic

As a special treat, "Crackers the Clown" has been booked again to entertain the children with a Summer Magic Show on **Tuesday 19th July**. The £250.00 cost of this event will be met from school funds.

We will also be having a teddy bears picnic for the children and we will provide party food and a drink. Children can bring in a cuddly toy. They may wear party clothes if you wish, but they will be playing in the garden and could get dirty!

Summer Holiday

The children will break up for the summer holidays on Wednesday 20th July and nursery reopens on Monday 12th September 2022 for those children returning.

Many of the children will be leaving us at the end of the term and we all wish them well in their new schools. It is quite a turning point in their lives, and they are now ready for the stimulating and more demanding environment of a Primary School.

Thank you for all your help and support during the year. May I take this opportunity to wish you a safe and enjoyable summer holiday from all the staff and governors at Marsh Hill Nursery School.

Yours sincerely,

**H Masaure

Mrs. H. Masaun

Headteacher